Dear Tracy:

I haven't had a chance yet to thank you and Ruth for your excellent hospitality. With David's help, we got off to a good start that Thursday morning. It was just as well; by Friday I'd picked up a cold that would have made driving very difficult. All's well now.

The T.H. Morgan reference is enclosed. I'm not sure now just how relevant

it is to our discussion, but it is rather interesting in any event.

Affairs at Cambridge are perhaps not so irrational as we imagined. Wald has been a full professor since '48. From the looks of it, they certainly could use some new blood nearer the top; howbeit, it will be a shame if they can't reconstruct vigorously. If this thing does materialize, I would just as soon itymore put off for some time. I may eventually feel ready for it.

Sincerely,

Joshus Lederberg